STELLARTON TOWN COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING
NOVEMBER 9, 2020

PUBLIC HEARING
A Public Hearing of the Stellarton Town Council was held in Council Chambers on

November 9, 2020 at 5:15 p.m.

PRESENT
Present were Mayor D. MacGillivray, Couns. B. Knight, S. Lawand, S. Campbell, and G.

Pentz
Also present Town Clerk, S. Higdon

AGENDA
The agenda was approved as received on motion Coun. G. Pentz, seconded by Coun.

S.Lawand. Motion Carried.

DONATION OF LAND- SPCA
Mayor D. MacGillivray asked if anyone would like to speak; with concerns, either written

or verbal.

Town Clerk S. Higdon reported that as per the MGA, notice was placed in the
newspaper two times- October 28 & November 4. No issues, comments or concerns
were raised prior to the meeting.

There was no public present to speak on the matter.

Moved by Coun. G. Pentz, seconded by Coun S. Lawand to move the matter to the
council agenda for consideration.

ADJOURN
After no public comments, the public hearing adjourned at 5:20 p.m. on motion by Coun.

S. Lawand.

MAYOR TOWN CLERK



